
 

 

                                                          

 

January 4, 2024  

 

Dear Central York School District Families: 

Manchester Township values the importance of resident communication and keeping our community 
members safe and well informed.  We are pleased to announce that Manchester Township is using 
Savvy Citizen to provide quick and timely information to our residents.  Savvy Citizen enables 
Manchester Township to send alerts, helpful information, events and much more-- directly to you. 

We strongly encourage all families in the district to download the Savvy Citizen app for FREE and follow 
Manchester Township.   Additionally, the Northern York County Regional Police Department and York 
Area United Volunteer Fire and Rescue Company also use Savvy Citizen for communication purposes.  
This enables parents to receive important information from all three entities via Savvy Citizen that may 
include emergency notifications. 

Information is sent to you via your choice of push notification through the app, text message or e-mail.  
Downloading the Savvy Citizen app will also enable you to manage your settings and select your desired 
categories of information that you would like to receive.  If you would prefer a text message or e-mail, 
please visit www.savvycitizenapp.com. 

Join today!  Visit the Google Play or App Store or scan the QR code below with your mobile device: 

    

 

Thank you, 

Kim A. Hackett 
Administrative Director 
Manchester Township 
 

 

http://www.savvycitizenapp.com/

